Janet Deveny-Edwards

From:

Beth Kidd

Sent:

Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:54 PM

To:

Janet Deveny-Edwards

Subject:

RE: Response on Board Memberships

Janet:

I wanted to let you know that I will not be available on the 7th of October due to another meeting. I have reviewed the following in state health professional Boards for their Board membership requirements. I have provided those below.

- Oklahoma Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision: Does not have their membership divided amongst districts
- Oklahoma State Board of Osteopathic Examiners: Does not have their board membership divided amongst districts
- Oklahoma Board of Psychology: Does not have their board membership divided amongst districts
- ♣ Oklahoma Board of Nursing: Does have their board membership divided amongst districts
- Oklahoma Dental Board: Does have their board membership divided amongst districts
- Oklahoma Board of Pharmacy: Does not have their memberships divided amongst districts

I will wait for your response on the specific questions to send to our licensees to hopefully get some public comments to provide to your board regarding membership to the Board of Chiropractic Examiners.

Please let me know if you need any further information from me.

Respectfully Submitted,
Beth Kidd
Executive Director
Oklahoma Board of Chiropractic Examiners
(405) 522-3400 Office
(866) 245-2748

www.chiropracticboard.ok.gov



IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are conditional. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.